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Dale Bickel

From: John Malone <jmalone@lincolncollege.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 1:20 PM
To: Dale Bickel
Subject: STA for WLNX-FM

Mr. Bickel: 
 
I am contacting you in regards to WLNX-FM whose licensee is Lincoln University.  On January 17, 2021, WLNX began 
operating at reduced power due to a technical problem.  We anticipated having the problem corrected in early February, 
but a snow storm prevented the work from being completed. 
 
A representative from the field office in Chicago (Dennis White) contacted me this morning indicating that I should file 
an STA due to us being at reduced power for more than 30 days.  I realize I may be a few days late, but we did not 
anticipate the delays. 
 
I also do not wish to engage our legal counsel on a matter that I believe I can handle on my own.  Can you provide me 
the correct form to file?  As soon as I receive this information, I will file the document promptly.  The document will 
contain an explanation of the circumstances leading to our reduced power operations. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
"Be Proactive, Overcommunicate, and Follow Up" 

 
Dr. John Malone 
Associate Professor and WLNX-FM/LCTV General Manager 
Lead Faculty for Radio, Television, and New Media 
Division Chair of Fine Arts and Communication 
Lincoln College 
300 Keokuk Street 
Lincoln, IL 62656 
Phone: 217-735-7288 
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